
Dear expectant parent, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. We respect your strength and the love you 
have for your child as you make this difficult decision, and want you to know that you are 
strong, selfless, and loved.  
 
We were married in 2016 and both wanted children right away.  After 2 years of trying to 
become pregnant we spoke with our doctor, and she referred us to a fertility specialist where 
we were told we had less than a 5 percent chance every month to conceive a child. In 2018 we 
became pregnant, and we were very excited to start a family but at the first doctor’s 
appointment we received the horrible news that we had miscarried.  We decided to try again 
and became pregnant 7 months later in 2019. The first ultrasound revealed our baby was 7 
weeks and the doctor could see the heartbeat.  We were over the moon excited! Our doctor 
requested we come back in three weeks for a second ultrasound and when we returned, we 
received the devastating news that our baby no longer had a heartbeat.  We went through a 
painful and difficult time of grief. After we allowed time to grieve, we healed through the 
support from our family, friends and prayer. That experience made our relationship stronger 
and closer than ever and after taking some time to reflect, we knew that we wanted to become 
parents more than anything and began our adoption journey. 
 
Thank you again for taking the time to read through our profile and your willingness to get to 
know us better. We are committed to develop a relationship that is comfortable for all. We are 
more than happy to send you pictures, emails, letters, and open to discussing other methods of 
communication including visits. We promise your child will be welcomed into a home and 
family filled with joy and love. We know you only have the best intentions for your child and 
feel very honored you are considering us. We will continue to pray for you and wish you all the 
best through this journey, and if you choose us, we cannot wait to meet you! 
 
With love, 
 
Dan and Heidi 
 
 
 
 
 


